An Important Message
to Medical Marijuana
Patients

An important message to
medical marijuana patients:

On November 16, 2021, the
Department of Health
Instituted a state-wide review
of vaporized products
containing added ingredients
such as externally sourced
flavorings or

terpenes. Grower/
processors have submitted
Information regarding these
products to the Department
for review, to include whether
these added ingredients are



safe for inhalation. The
Department will review this
iInformation as expeditiously
as possible. Should the
Department’'s review reveal
products containing added
Ingredients that are not safe
for inhalation, those products
will be removed from the
market. In the interim, you
should be aware that
products with added
Ingredients may not be safe
for inhalation and you should
make your own decision
about whether to use these
products. If you have any
guestions or concerns about
products, you should consult
with your medical
professional.
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